
 

 

Tuesday 5 November, 2019 

Arc Infrastructure Remains Committed to WA Supernet 

Arc Infrastructure executive director Murray Cook today reaffirmed the company’s commitment 

to the WA Supernet project. 

“We will continue to work with WA Supernet, Innovation Central Midlands and both State and Federal 

Governments on this exciting project,” said Murray. 

“Arc has invested over $500,000 into the project to date and expects to spend a similar amount during 

this next phase of technical studies over the coming months,” he said. 

“Arc Infrastructure thank CBH for their support toward the project to date,” he said. 
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